
 
 

 

Court of Kahnawà:ke postponing upcoming 
sessions 

 
(Kahnawake – 16, Enniskó:wa/March 2020) The Court of Kahnawà:ke 
wishes to inform the public that court sessions scheduled for Tuesday, March 
17, and Tuesday, March 24, 2020, have been postponed, as a measure for 
health safety. 
 
The sessions scheduled for Tuesday, March 31, 2020 and Tuesday, April 7, 
2020 will also be postponed.   
 
Anyone concerned should contact their lawyer or Mtre. Isabelle Lamarche, 
Prosecutor for the Court of Kahnawà:ke. She can be reached at 514-946-
5947. 
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